WELCOME BACK

The last seven weeks have flown by and a huge amount has been accomplished by our pupils and
we are delighted by how well they have settled back in to school. Already the children are showing
progress and it is a great start to the school year.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Date

Event

Info

Thursday 2nd November

Halloween Disco

EYFS and KS1 4.30pm—5.30pm
KS2 5.30pm—6.30pm

Monday 13th November

Odd Socks Day

Children come into school with odd
socks.

Friday 17th November

Children In Need

Children can wear spots, bright
clothes or merchandise

Week beginning 4th Decem-
ber

Parent Workshop Week - Christ-
mas Craft

Further details to follow

Wednesday 6th December

Elf Day

Children can wear Red or Green or
dress up as an Elf

Thursday 7th December

Christmas Jumper Day

Children can wear a Christmas
Jumper to school

Friday 8th December

Year 2 Visit to Holy Trinity

Further details to follow

Monday 11th December Nursery and Reception Perfor- |9:30am
mance

Monday 11th December Father Christmas read to the Afternoon
children

Tuesday 12th December Nursery and Reception Perfor- |9:30am

mance

Wednesday 13th December

KS1 Performance

2:00pm and 5:00pm

Thursday 14th December

KS2 Carols in the Car Park

5:00pm

Friday 15th December

100 Dojo reward day

During the school day. Further de-
tails to follow

Tuesday 19th December

Christmas Party Day with visit
from Father Christmas

See separate email

Tuesday 19th December

Pantomime at Stockport Plaza
(Peter Pan)

Pantomime at Stockport Plaza
(Peter Pan)




AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS

Day Club Year Group

Monday Mindful and |Y1—Y6

Wellbeing
Wednesday |Seasonal Y1—Y6
Crafts
Thursday  |Sports Club  |Y1 & Y2 SPARKLE
Friday Sports Club | Y3/4 & Y4/5 Our school values are Self-belief, Perseverance,

Aspiration, Respect, Kindness, Love and Empa-
thy. Well done to Edward, Robbie, Kasper, Phoe-
be, Taliyah, Leighton L and Yusra.

GADGETEERS

Well done Jayden, Jenson, Ruby, Grace, Kasper,
Phoebe, Grayson, Preston and Amelia for com-
pleting the Summer Reading Challenge through
Tameside Libraries

HIGH SCHOOL |{RECEPTION | NURSERY

High School places Septem- | | Reception places Nursery places ... You can apply NOW
ber 2023.... Year 6 parents September 2023 ... for your child’s Nursery place. We offer

ﬁ%;isfcﬁzzllyp{zzeyE:fro?emd’s From 1st November you || 15 hours 8.45am-11.45am or 30 hours

31st October. This will need | | will be able to apply 8.45am - 3.15pm. Please complete the
to be done via Tameside online for your child’s fol!owmg link to register your expression
Council https:// Reception place for of lnte/rest. https://forms.office.com/
www.tameside.gov.uk/ Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?
schools/admissions. September 2023. id=bDcSrBsA_kmTG-JsuM-

https:// 4GATkfrOnA7(Cqk-

www.tameside.gov.uk/ ||FuFXcgM_5UMFBJUKNORDIPQOFGWDFN
schools/admissions. WVBXTkQOTk1PWC4u




HARVEST FESTIVAL

Thank you to all our families for your gener-
ous donations towards our harvest collection
and thank you to Reverend Emma for leading
our harvest assembly. All donations collected
have been donated to Barty’s Community
Food Bank.

AR "’

— MEXICO DAY

Our Year 6 class had fun on their Mexican
Day. They wore traditional Mexican clothes,
red or green and enjoyed making some
savoury rice to load up burritos.

— HE’S BEHIND YOU!

We are delighted to share with you that we
have arranged a whole school trip to watch
Peter Pan at Stockport Plaza this Christmas!

The cost of this trip is £10.00 which covers
the cost of the theatre ticket. We ask that this
is paid via Arbor by Friday 8th December.

— CLASS DOJO

We are currently using Class Dojo as our
classroom reward system. Parents will be
able to see the positive points their child
receives when logging in to the app.

If you’re still not signed up, please contact

the office. ﬁ
el
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ClassDojo

EXTREME READING

possibilities are endless!

We can't wait to see your entries.
Good luck and happy reading!

We are holding an exciting competition taking place over the
October half term and we need you to take part!

All you need to do is encourage your children to read and
take a photograph of them reading in the most unusual (but
safe!) place. You could read upside down, with your pet... the

ExARéme

reading




